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Subject: End of School Day Time Change

Dear Parents/Carers,
I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to congratulate year 7 as a cohort on a fantastic start to the academic year. Our Year 7 students have settled into secondary school life exceptionally well, demonstrating a positive attitude, resilience, and a commitment to their learning and fully embodying our vision of everyone has a right to learn and everyone has a right to feel safe. We are incredibly proud of their achievements so far and are excited to continue supporting them as they progress through the year.
I would like to inform you of a small change to the school day that will take effect after the upcoming half-term break. From Monday 4th November, Year 7 students will now finish their school day at 3:10PM, in line with the rest of the school. Please ensure that any necessary arrangements are made in preparation for this adjustment.
Additionally, I would like to take this opportunity to remind you of the importance of using ClassCharts to track and monitor your child’s behaviour and rewards. ClassCharts is an essential tool for keeping up to date with your child’s progress, and we encourage all parents and carers to regularly engage with it. If you have not yet signed up, please do so at your earliest convenience. Should you need any support or have questions regarding the platform, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Bray.
Finally, I would like to say a huge congratulations to our year 7s. Overall they have settled into High School life wonderfully and we are very proud of them all. These last 8 weeks have demonstrated to us that we have an exceptionally hardworking cohort of students and we look forward to seeing their continued success over the coming weeks.
Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to seeing your child’s growth and development throughout the rest of the school year.

Yours Sincerely 

Mrs Bray
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